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Lil’ Warrior Program 

Students in our Lil’ Warrior 
Program will be promoted out of 
the Tuesday and Thursday 5:45pm 
class and into our Monday, 
Wednesday, Friday program once 
they have demonstrated their 
understanding of the foundation of 
the Black, Red, Blue and Green 
stripes. I will be spending the 
month of October and November 
assessing the students accordingly. 
Parents are asked to let us know if 
being promoted to Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday poses any 
scheduling conflicts.  

Welcome Back 
Members  
Can you believe it is almost November 
already?  Where does the time go?  To 
our members that have been training 
all summer, and rolled right into the 
fall schedule…..we salute your 
seamless transition. To our students 
that took the summer off and are 
getting back to the routine of school 
and Taekwondo- welcome back.  As 
the rest of our members get back into 
their groove, let’s welcome them back 
in the warmest MuDo manner.  

 

 

Canadian Tire 
Kick Start 
MuDo Academy has been 
registered with Canadian Tire as 
an affiliated member of the 
Jumpstart program. This is a very 
important initiative to provide 
children with an opportunity to 
participate in martial arts 
programs in the Brampton 
Community.  

jumpstart.canadiantire.ca 

1-844-YES-PLAY 

 

Welcome to 
MuDo Academy 
by Master Dean Iacobucci 
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What are the Membership Fees? 
 

MuDo Academy’s Evening and Weekend Taekwondo program is a club with Annual Membership Fees. Families that 
want the best value choose to pay the fees on an annual basis up front in one lump sum. Annual memberships enjoy 
our free Valentine’s, Anniversary, BBQ, Canada Day, Halloween and Christmas Parties. 
 
New Students can sign up for shorter membership periods for them to determine if MuDo is the correct choice for their 
Taekwondo training. This also provides MuDo with the opportunity to assess the new candidate. 
 

How to Start: 

QUICKSTART INTRO PROGRAM 1 MONTH $95 (Uniform included). 

 

FEE SCHEDULE MONTHLY QUARTERLY 
SEMI 

ANNUAL 
ANNUAL 

Uniform Included $129 $335 $649 $1259 

15 CLASS PASS 
For drop in 
students 

$285 Uniform Included 

Family Discounts 10% off Second 15% off Third 20% off fourth or more 

 
 
 
 
 

Armour Heights Location 

Over the summer, Master Steve Madrid resigned as the Head 
Instructor for the Armour Heights location to take on new 
challenges. For 10 years, Master Madrid worked to grow the 
closely-knit group of members in the North Toronto Area. We 
wish Master Madrid good luck in his new role and wish him 
success in his future endeavors.  

Mr. Steve O’Brien has taken over as the Head Instructor for 
MuDo Academy’s Armour Heights program in Toronto. Mr. 
O’Brien has been my student since the early 90’s and has 
been an integral part in the further development of my earlier 
schools under the Cheung’s Taekwondo Toronto West and 
Iacobucci’s Taekwondo Academy. For the last eight years; 
Mr. O’Brien has served as the assistant instructor to Master 
Madrid. I am confident that Armour Heights is in good hands 
under the supervision of Mr. O’Brien.  
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Farewell Saira – 
You’ll be Missed 
 

For over a year, 
Saira was the 
friendly face and 
voice at Reception. 
 
She left us in 
September to spend 

more time close to home with her 
family. 

We are actively recruiting to fill the 
Receptionist position that has 
evolved into an integral sales and 
administrative position.  

Welcome Paula! 
Taking Care of 
Our Customers 

Please join 
me in 
welcoming 
my wife; 
Paula 
Iacobucci to 
the Early 
Evening 
Receptionist 
coverage. 

Black Belt Seminar – 
October 1, 2017 
MuDo Academy prides itself on keeping our Black Belts up to 
date on patterns, kicking techniques and board breaking. On 
October 1st, we were able to review the learning syllabus, kick 
around and have some fun. 
 
 

 
 

 
This day also provided us the opportunity to present some of 
our members with their new levels of Black Belt. Please join 
our Master and Head Instructor group in congratulating our 
Black Belts on their higher ranks. 
 
Master Palaio, Ryan Tam, Blythe Apostol, Chantelle Sia, 
Alexandre Costigan. Absent was: Master Ford and Andreia 
Ribeiro. 

 

 



4 MuDo Academy Taekwondo Program – October / November 2017 

 

Halloween Party 

 

 

 
Join us for our Annual Halloween Pizza and 
Costume Party – Saturday October 28th 
5:30 pm to 7:30 pm. 
 
This is an event for all our members and 
their families and friends. No fees required. 
 
Simply sign up at the front desk or email us 
with your RSVP so that we have enough 
pizza and refreshments for everyone to 
enjoy. 
 
Parents are encouraged to dress up and 
participate in our costume contest. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Looking to complete your 
40 hours of Community 
Service? Think MuDo First  
 

In Peel Region, all students must complete 40 
hours of community involvement to graduate 
with a diploma. You can start accumulating 
hours in the summer before grade 9.  

Challenge: Try to complete your 40 hours by the 
end of grade 10. 

Think of volunteering as an opportunity to learn 
more about yourself and possible career 
opportunities. Gain self-confidence and work 
experience that will help you get jobs in the 
future. MuDo Academy is a recognized 
ccommunity organization looking for student 
volunteers. 

Do you like working with younger children with 
their homework? Are you thinking about 
getting involved in a teaching career?  

MuDo is looking for bright, ambitious students 
11 years old and up that are available after 
school between 4pm and 6pm one day per 
week. 
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Attendance Cards  
We have introduced a system that students 
pull out their attendance card before entering 
the classroom. We track each class that the 
student attends to accumulate the minimum 
number of classes necessary to test for their 
next rank. 

The attendance card also provides your child 
with the opportunity to track their own 
progress, and encourages your child to set 
goals and work towards them. 

Higher ranking students have teaching 
assignment classes to complete before being 
eligible to test. This provides the student with 
the opportunity to lead. Leadership qualities 
are taught based on building responsibility, 
patience, and empathy. 

Who are the students 
in blue  uniforms ? 
Our Assistant Instructors are presented with Blue 
uniforms after they have successfully completed 
our own internship. 
 
AI’s meet monthly to review the syllabus, and 
teaching methods, and to practice their own 
pattern, kicking, board breaking and sparring skills 
to ensure that they are putting their best foot 
forward (pun fully intended). 

Wall of Fame Gallery  
Special thanks to Theresa Costigan for 
spearheading our monthly orientation photo 
days where we take pictures of our newest 
members and display them on our wall of fame 
gallery in the hallway outside of the dojang.  
 
If your picture is not up on the wall, please sign 
up for our next picture day. 
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  Sparring Gear Provided by MuDo  
Once students receive their yellow stripes, they are encouraged to participate in our sparring classes 
that are held on Tuesdays at 6:30 pm and on Wednesdays at 7:30 pm.  Sparring gear consists of all the 
necessary safety gear that is approved by World Taekwondo and Ontario Taekwondo Association. 
Students who are interested in purchasing any of our equipment will be measured for proper fit and 
safety. Students who purchase the entire sparring package can save over $60. The entire package is a 
great value. Once the gear is paid for at reception items will arrive within one to two weeks. 

 
Benefits of ordering your gear from MuDo: 

V Best Value – save $60 for the package versus the cost of individual items  
V Proper fit! 
V World Taekwondo & OTA approved 
V Sport-specific gear designed for Taekwondo 
 

o Head gear (available in Blue, White or Red) 
o Mouth guard 
o Chest Protector 
o Gloves 
o Shin Guards 
o Forearm Guards 
o Jock for boys, or Jill for girls 
o Instep protectors 
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Calendar of Events 
¶ Phoenix Memorial Tournament Saturday October 28th 

 

Register for tournaments with Coach Sparrow and Coach Cushnie 
on Saturdays. 
 

¶ Halloween Party-Saturday October 28th 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm  
 

¶ Black Belt Test Part I: Sunday October 29th 11 am to 1:30 pm 
 

¶ Coloured belt Promotion Test Sunday Oct 29th 2:30pm to 4:30 pm 
 

¶ Taekwondo Tournament – Toronto Open – Saturday   November 
18th, 19th Variety Village Athletic Centre 

 

¶ Christmas Santa Claus Parade – Saturday November 18th, 2017 5 pm 
 

¶ Black Belt Seminar- November 26th 11 am -1 pm 
 

¶ Coloured Belt Promotion Test- November 26th 2 pm to 4 pm 
 

¶ Taekwondo Tournament-Myung’s Tournament December 9th Saint 

John Paul II CSS, Scarborough, ON 

 

¶ Black Belt Test Part II -December 10th 11 am to 1 pm 
 

¶ Coloured Belt Promotion Test- December 10th 2:30 pm to 4:30 pm 

 

¶ Christmas Potluck Party- Saturday December 16th 5:30pm to 

7:30pm 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Arnis is Coming 
to MuDo 

 
I am studying Arnis/ Escrima with 
Punong Guro Jing Gonzalez. I will be 
rolling out the Arnis program in the 
beginning of 2018. 
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Join H.I.T.T. SQUAD 
 

What is it?   H.I.T.T. stands for High-Intensity Team Training 

Itôs an approach to training that blends different disciplines with a focus building agility, 

flexibility, endurance, and strength. 

 

When do we train?   We train 8 am ï 10 am on the following dates: 

September 9, 16, 23, 30;  

October 14, 21; Phoenix Memorial Cup Oct. 28 

November 4, 11, 25; Toronto Open Nov. 18 ï 19 

December 2, 16; Myungôs Tournament Dec. 9 

 

Who can join 

H.I.T.T. Squad? 

  H.I.T.T. is open to all MuDo students who are interested in training at the level 

required and are willing to put in the needed effort throughout the class. 

 

What do you do in 

H.I.T.T. Squad? 

  Every class will include conditioning work, Poomsae training, sparring tactics, drills and 

free sparring. 

Is there an 

additional fee to 

join H.I.T.T. 

Squad? 

  There isnôt an additional fee to join the Saturday morning training classes, but there is 

a commitment. 

H.I.T.T. Squad members commit to the following: 

Regularly attend training classes ï on time and give your best effort every time. 

Notify a coach if you canôt attend. 

Give back by representing MuDo Academy at 2 demos per year or being available for 

teaching/ tutoring/ supervising younger students during our After - School Program , 

Homework Helpers  and or our Evening and Weekend program. 

 

Do I have to attend 

tournaments to 

attend H.I.T.T. 

Training? 

  HITT is about committing to taking part in a high level of training. We do encourage students to 

test their skills in competition, but there is no specific requirement to register for tournaments. 

We will participate in the following tournaments this Fall: 

·         Phoenix Memorial Cup October 28 

·         Toronto Open November 18 ï 19 

·         Myungôs Tournament December 9 

 



MuDo Academy Taekwondo Program – October / November 2017 9 

 

MuDo has a Certified Para-Taekwondo Instructor 

Master Peter Paulo has achieved a Certificate of Qualification from the Global Para-Taekwondo University. We 
are leading the movement, so everyone has the platform to shine. This special program caters to those living 
with various disabilities, disorders and imbalances.  Master Paulo will be devoting his time and experience to 
developing opportunities for athletes with an intellectual disability to participate and enjoy the martial art and 
sport of Taekwondo.  

As one of two new sports currently invited to bid for inclusion on the Paralympic Games program in 2020, the 
sport is making progress in becoming inclusive of people with disabilities. 

Congratulations to Master Paulo on taking on this important endeavor.  If anyone is interested in learning more 
about our new program, or registering a student for this new program, please send us an email at 
reception@mudoacademy.ca  
  

 


